
From: Henrik Wallgren [mailto:Henrik@winesa.asn.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 29 November 2017 4:12 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: AM2014/196 Casual Employment: Wine Industry Award 2010 - Draft Determination  

 
Dear Associate, 
 
We refer to Decision [2017] FWCFB 6181 by the Casual employment and Part-time employment Full 
Bench on 24 November 2017 and the Draft Determination in relation to clause 13.3 of the Wine 
Industry Award 2010.  
 
The South Australian Wine Industry Association (SAWIA) has reviewed the Draft Determination. 
SAWIA supports the wording as set out in the Draft Determination as it reflects the Decision of the 
Full Bench in [2017] FWCFB 3541 in relation to the Wine Industry Award 2010, is concise and easy to 
understand and apply.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 

 

HENRIK WALLGREN 
BUSINESS AND WORKPLACE ADVISER 
South Australian Wine Industry Association Incorporated 
1

st
 Floor Industry Offices, National Wine Centre, Botanic Road, Adelaide SA 5000 

T: + 61 8 8222 9270 | F: +61 8 8222 9276 | E: henrik@winesa.asn.au  | W:  www.winesa.asn.au 
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